

Volume 52 Issue 10

OCTOBER 2016

Editor Gene Drag Photos by Various Photographers.

The next meeting of the Palos R/C Flying Club will be held Wednesday OCTOBER 5, 7:30 P.M. at the Willow Springs Senior Center.

** TURKEY SHOOT Oct. 2 **

Palos R/C Flying Club AMA# 263 P.O. Box 391 Palos Park, IL 60464

Meetings: 1st Wednesday of each month. Village of Willow Springs Senior Center. 8156 Archer Ave.

Flying Site: 107th and LaGrange Rd N 41 degrees 41.643 minutes

W 87 degrees 51.518 minutes Elevation:

649 feet above sea level

President: Ed Jongsma
Vice Pres.: JR Centeno
Recording Secy: Ed Borkowski
Corres. Secy: Dennis DeGregorio
Treasurer: Brian Zygadlo

Web Site: www.palosrc.com

The Crash Chronicle is published monthly by the Palos R/C Flying Club. We reserve the right to edit any submitted material. The editor of this newsletter and the officers of the Palos R/C Flying Club shall not be held liable for errors or omissions. Permission is granted to use any material in this newsletter provided proper credit is given.

<u>Articles wanted</u> for The Palos RC Crash Chronicle

If there are any articles or information you would like to see published in your newsletter, please get a copy to Gene Drag (editor) 10 days after a club meeting. This will give adequate time to get it in the CC.

The September meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM. Ed Borkowski read the minutes of the August meeting.

Brian Zygadlo read the treasurers report.

There was a moment of silence in memory of 2 RC fliers that passed away recently. Ronald Huntsha and Robert Koran.

Ed Jongsma mentioned it's time to pay membership dues for 2017.

Joe Felonk announced that the picnic was very successful and that ~70% of the food was consumed. He also said the Giant Scale Show turned out very well with many fliers and spectators in attendance. There were many prizes, new and used, that were

awarded to the fliers and helpers.

Brian Gardner CD for the Combat said the event went well with 10 fliers attending. The prize winners were first place, Ed Jongsma, second place, RC pilot and third place to Stan Flynn.

Joe Felonk said the last event, the Turkey Shoot, would be on October 2nd. Dennis DeGregorio said the the Palos RC club website is still a work in progress.

JR mentioned the Mt Greenwood Party in the Park. Mike Garrett did 3 candy drops.

Mike Sula announced he would be hosting a project build at his house this winter. Project tba. (To be announced.)

There will be a swap meet Oct. 1 sponsored by the Woodland Club at the Trinity Lutheran School on German Church Rd.

There was one new member, Carl Heller. Welcome to the club.

There were no new wings and no Albatross award.

Judy Sheehan is putting together an order for club shirts. \$12 for a T-shirt. \$25 for a polo shirt.

* * * * * * * * *

REQUEST FOR NOMINEES FOR CLUB OFFICERS

Ed Jongsma is stepping down as club president.

Ed Borkowski (recording secretary) and Brian Zygaldo (treasurer) would like to be replaced. Dennis DeGregorio (corresponding secretary and web guru) needs some help or may drop out.

* * * * * * * * * *

SHOW AND TELL

Curt Kloptowsky showed his Lazy Ace bipe built from a kit.
Vladimir Holis had his reverse engineered Duo Discus glider.
Ron Trujillo was the high bidder for the SIG Kadet.

E-mail to the Editor.

I will truly miss Ron as I really liked him a great deal. He was a grumpy guy you had to love as a club member. I think the club needs an annual Ron Hunstsha fun fly day because unless I am mistaken, he was club president at one time and an original member. Can you put this in the newsletter and see what the other members think? Or perhaps an annual missing man (like the armed forces do) fun fly to honor all our deceased club members.

Prize Winners
Curt Kloptowsky won the glue.
Butch Marquardt won the
\$100 prize.

October Birthdays

Hupalo

Overfelt

Sula

Sheehan

Maloney

Parenti

Ferro

11

13

16

16

25

30

31

John

Jerry

Ronald

Michael

William

Charles

Gary

der.

Our Condolences to the families and friends of Ronald

Huntsha and Robert Koran who passed away recently.







Robert Koran

In my personal opinion we have a great club with a lot of wise cracking and crazy fellow club members who each bring something to the table so to speak. My years with SAC were like that until it changed due to some of the original club members passing away and moving. I would like to see the next generation of club members take the reins and keep this club moving in the right direction of enjoying our shared love of the hobby/sport.

Ron Trujillo



The Lazy Ace built from a kit.



Vladimir Holis describes the stages of building a molded fuselage for the Duo Discus glider.



The Boomerang XL jet.



A Decathlon.



Corby Starlet homebuilt.



Tigermoth bipe.

The Gentle Jungle

Exotic Birds and RC Hobby Super Store "IF IT FLYS WE HAVE IT"

new address 4016 W. 127th St.

Alsip, IL 69803 708-597-4197

Store Hours

Tuesday - Saturday 10:30 to 6:00 pm Sunday 9:00 to 11:00 am

Closed Mondays

LaGrange Hobby Center

25 S. LaGrange rd. LaGrange, IL 60525 708-354-1220

Store Hours

Mon. & Thurs.	11:00 to 8:00 pm
Tues. Wed. Fri.	11:00 to 5:30 pm
Sat.	10:00 to 5:30 pm
Sun. Oct. to Apr.	12:00 to 4:00 pm



15551 South 94th Avenue Orland Park, IL 60462 708-349- TOYS (8697) 708-349-4001 (Fax)

Store Hours

Mon, - Fri. 11:00 to 8:00 pm Saturday 11:00 to 6:00 pm Sunday 11:00 to 5:00 pm www.hobbytown.com/ilop

